
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "james.n.wise@gmail.com"
Subject: ADEQ Public Comment Email Address
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 8:25:00 AM

Mr. Wise:
 
The following is our email address for public comments:
 
Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
 
You may also mail a letter to the following:
 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
ATTN: Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
 
Please contact me if I can be of further assistance.
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
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